Climax-Scotts Community Schools
Robin Peck

Food Service Director

SCHOOL MEAL CHARGING GUIDELINES

It is the household’s responsibility to ensure individual food service meal accounts have
sufficient funds. Charging into the negative is not allowed during the 2023/2024 school year.
All students are allowed one free breakfast and one free lunch.

Adult meals and al a cart items including but not limited to milk, water, entrees and second
meals are not allowed to be charged, you will need money in your account or cash on hand to

purchase all al a cart items.
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